EACP Committee

From: Tamara A. Paltin

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 1:06 PM

To: EACP Committee

Subject: FW: Thank you for backing the bill to prohibit commercial activity at Hanakao'o

From: Frances Santiago <santiago.frances17@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 3:49 AM

To: Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Thank you for backing the bill to prohibit commercial activity at Hanakao'o

Dear Ms. Paltin,

| just want to express gratitude for your fight to prohibit commercial activity at Hanakao'o. | have seen how this beach
provides ground and foundation to the cultural growth of our keiki and our community. Hanakaoo is culturally valuable
and should be protected for this generation and those to come, so thank you for all your efforts in this regard.
Sincerely,

Frances Santiago



